




Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

1 2
NO-SCHOOL

3
Sloppy Joes, pretzels/chips, 
fruit, drink

4
Chicken Enchiladas Green or 
red Chili, fruit, drink

5
Hamburgers, french-fries,  
garnish drink

6
Dion's Day Cheese MEAL, 
salad, drink
Dion's Day Cheese slice
Dion's Pepperoni MEAL, 
salad, drink
Dion's Pepperoni Slice

7

8 9
Chick-Fil-A grilled nuggets
Chick-Fil-A Nuggets
Chick-Fil-A Sandwich

10
French Toast, sausage, fruit, 
drink

11
Tacos w/beef, spanish rice, 
garnish, drink

12
Baked Chicken, mashed 
potato, veggie, drink

13
Dion's Day Cheese MEAL, 
salad, drink
Dion's Day Cheese slice
Dion's Pepperoni MEAL, 
salad, drink
Dion's Pepperoni Slice

14

15 16
Chick-Fil-A grilled nuggets
Chick-Fil-A Nuggets
Chick-Fil-A Sandwich

17
Beef and gravy, mash 
potatoes, drink

18
Chicken Quesadilla, beans, 
salsa, drink

19
Pancakes, sausage, fruit, 
drink

20
Dion's Day Cheese MEAL, 
salad, drink
Dion's Day Cheese slice
Dion's Pepperoni MEAL, 
salad, drink
Dion's Pepperoni Slice

21

22 23
Chick-Fil-A grilled nuggets
Chick-Fil-A Nuggets
Chick-Fil-A Sandwich

24
Meatball Sub Fruit Drink

25
Chili Cheese Fries or Fritos 
Pie Fruit Drink

26
Hot dog, chips, fruit, drink

27
Dion's Day Cheese MEAL, 
salad, drink
Dion's Day Cheese slice
Dion's Pepperoni MEAL, 
salad, drink
Dion's Pepperoni Slice

28

29 30
Chick-Fil-A grilled nuggets
Chick-Fil-A Nuggets
Chick-Fil-A Sandwich
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